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Visit of Deputy Director General MAH NCC Directorate 

 

*Visit of Brigadier V. N. Kulkarni, Deputy Director General of Maharashtra NCC 

Directorate, to TKIET, Warnanagar* 

Brigadier V. N. Kulkarni, Deputy Director General of Maharashtra NCC 

Directorate, and Brigadier Abhijit Valimbe, Group Commander of Kolhapur NCC 

Group, visited Tatysaheb Kore Institute of Engineering and Technology 

(Autonomous), Warnanagar. During this visit, Brigadier Kulkarni provided guidance to 

the cadets on the "NCC Special Entry Scheme" as well as the "Technical Entry 

Scheme" available for engineering graduates. He emphasized that cadets should start 

preparing for the SSB from their first year itself, to increase their chances of joining the 

Indian Army as officers. Brigadier Abhijit Kolambi addressed the students regarding 

the skills required for the SSB. 

The event was attended by the college's Principal, Dr. D. N. Mane; the Dean of 

the School of Engineering, Technology, and Management, Dr. S. M. Pise; the college's 

Associate NCC Officer, Lieutenant R. B. Naik; and NCC officers from the Warna 

sector, including Captain Dr. S. S. Khot, Lieutenant Mrs. Gaikwad, Second Officer Mr. 

Sandeep Rokde, and the NCC cadets. The Chief Executive Officer of Warna 

Education Board, Dr. V. V. Karjinni, and Chairman Dr. Vinayrao Kore Savkar Saheb 

provided their guidance for the event. 

Dr. S. M. Pise, the Dean, informed about the new course "Defence Services 

Honours" that will be introduced in the curriculum from this year. NCC was introduced 

at Kore Engineering in December 2020, and during this period, cadet Tejas Daphale 

has been undergoing training for the rank of Lieutenant under the Technical Entry 

Scheme. Additionally, Shubham Pandit from the college has been appointed as a 

Lieutenant under the Technical Entry Scheme, and three other cadets have been 

appointed as Agniveer. 

 

 



Some Glimpses of the Event:  

 





 

 

 


